

ALGONQUIN SHRINE CLUB



Box 203, Bancroft, ON K0L 1C0

www.algonguinshrineclub.ca

NEWSLETTER

June 2022

EXIEGUTIVIE

President

Jim BURKE (613)334-5537

1st Vice

Dave REEVES (613)334-1009

2nd Vice

David MOUNT (705)489-1614

Secretary

Dave EARLE (613)334-7455 shrine.sec@gmail.com

Treasurer

Dean LINTON (613)332-4491

Chaplain

Barry BRENHAM (613)339-1366

Directors

Stephen BERRY Barry CROSS Kevin FUDGE Ed OTTO

Auditors

Larry DONALDSON Eric MUELLER

Ambassador

Barry ROBB (705)457-7822 barryrobb4@gmail.com Executive Meeting June 15, 2022 – 10:00 AM Wilberforce Legion

General Meeting

June 21, 2022 – Wilberforce Legion

6:00 PM Zem Zem

6:30 PM Dinner

Ladies are Welcome at all Meetings

Note: #2 dress - golf shirt, slacks or shorts, fez

FROM THE PRESIDENT'S DESK . . .

Nobles & Ladies

Thanks to all who attended another great social dinner.

Thank you to our guest speaker, Noble Bruce for a very interesting topic.

Noble Reeves is working on a golf tournament and would appreciate all our help in making it a success.

We will be planning a working bee to finish a building for our float trailer. We would appreciate everyone's help.

Noble Secretary will notify the Nobles on the date. I haven't heard on the dates of parades yet, but Noble Dave will notify everyone when y the information is received.

Be safe and healthy. Looking forward to seeing everyone at our next meeting.

Noble President Jim Burke

UPCOMING EVENTS

August 20, 2022 Golf Tournament Bancroft Ridge Golf Club Bancroft, ON

Parades

T.B.A.

"Working For The hospital For Kids"